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Notice of Vacancy of the Board of Directors 

(Gov. Code 17800) 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE pursuant to Section 1780 of the Government Code that the 

resignation of Eileen Nottoli effective February 10, 2023 has created a vacancy in the office of 

Direction for Kensington Police Protection & Community Services District.  The remaining 

Directors of the Kensington Police Protection & Community Services District intend to fill the 

vacancy by appointment made at the Board’s regular meeting to be held at 7:00 p.m. on 

Thursday, April 13, 2023. Persons residing in the community of Kensington Police Protection & 

Community Services District and otherwise qualified to serve as a Director who are interested in 

being appointed to fill the vacancy are invited to obtain an application and submit their resume 

to the District online at www.kppcsd.org.  Deadline for application is Monday, April 3, 2023 at 

4:00 p.m. Contact David Aranda, Interim General Manager, at DAranda@kppcsd.org or by 

phone at (510) 960-0716 for more information. 
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